Bell Technical Solutions Bargaining Update #9

May 27, 2022

Sisters and Brothers,

We wanted to take this opportunity to reach out and remind you all that your ballot has been sent to your Bell Technical Solutions email or for those on leave with no access to the company email, you will find the ballot in your personal email. Please cast your vote and ensure your voice is heard.

Your Bargaining Committee has worked extremely hard these past four months and we strongly believe these efforts are clearly reflected in the Tentative Agreement. We would also like to remind you that we would not be here, recommending this agreement, if we felt there was another offer, or if we thought pursuing a deadline down the road would change or benefit our members in any way, shape or form.

To be clear, this round of negotiations ended on <u>OUR</u> terms, <u>NOT</u> the Company's!

There are two more ratification meetings scheduled; today, Friday, May 27 at 6:00 p.m. and tomorrow, Saturday, May 28 at 9:00 a.m. We would encourage any member who has questions or concerns regarding the tentative agreement and benefits package that was emailed to you, to please join one of the meetings prior to voting.

Anyone who has not received their ballot yet, please check your junk mail. Alternatively, you can reach out to Kristina Williams at <u>Kristina.Williams@unifor.org</u> if you have any issues. Once again, this Agreement is unanimously recommended by your Bargaining Committee and we thank you all for your continued support. Polls are open now and will close at 1:00 p.m. Saturday, May 28th, 2022. **ENSURE YOUR VOICE IS HEARD – CAST YOUR VOTE!**

In Solidarity,

Ontario BTS Bargaining Committee

Jim Fling - Local 34-O, Colum Lynn - Local 1996-O Kevin Paddon - Local 31, Mike Snell - Local 30-O Clayton Nunn, National Representative CN/kw:cope.343